
                                                                                                                                        

 

 
 

 

PJ’s Day in exchange for Easter Eggs/Chocolate 

Today the children have enjoyed wearing their PJ’s. A BIG 

thank you for all the chocolate treats for the Easter Fair 

next Friday 31st March at 3.20pm.  

 

 

 

Disley 

Football Team 

Our Year 5/6 boys football team are through to the semi 

-final of the cup after a 4-2 win against Lostock Hall. They 

showed fantastic team spirit and resilience. Well done 

boys! 🔵⚽️ Today our football team are in a North West 

Football Tournament in Rochdale …..watch this space! 

 

Plastic Bottle Tops 

Our Student Parliament Sustainability Committee have 

organised a collection of plastic bottle tops. There is a 

box in the holding area next to the school office. They are 

very keen to get as many as possible please ask family 

and friends to support this. Thank you 

 

Recycling Officers 

Congratulations to Julia and Otto who are our Junior 

Recycling Officers and will be supporting the 

Sustainability Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates for the term - *further details to follow 

Please find important dates below…… new dates since last 

week highlighted. 

 

Year 1/2 Phase Assembly – Thursday 30th March 9am- 

Change of date! 

Parents Evening (in school) – 29th and 30th March* 

Easter Fair – Friday 31st March* – 3.20pm (in School Hall 

& playground weather dependent) 

BREAK UP FOR EASTER – Friday 31st March 

BACK IN SCHOOL – Monday 17th April 

Earth Day – 22nd April* 

Bank Holiday- Monday 1st May 

Year 4 Residential (Winmarleigh Hall) – Wednesday 3rd 

May 

Year 5 Bikeability Level 2 – Thursday 4th and 5th May* 

Bank Holiday – Monday 8th May 

 

PTA Dates for the future: 

Fathers Day – Monday 12th June* 

Disco until 8pm – Friday 30th June* 

 

ALL OUR CHILDREN ARE STARS THIS WEEK! 

3/4C – Maria, Harry 

3/4HE - Ivy 

3/4R – Theo  

5/6K – Poppy, Henry 

5/6R – Avraaj, Elena 

 

Congratulations to all the children this week. 
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